
Dear Members,

1. Xmas Gala Ball - “Last call” as the closing date is tomorrow, 4th December. If you wish to join us,
please email me asp and we will arrange the details.
The venue is the Swiss Hotel Moraira. Map to follow. Timings are as follows :

Arrive 7pm to 7/30pm
Cava Reception 7/30pm
Dinner 8/00 pm
Raffle and Announcements 9/45pm
Dancing to “ Soggy Bottoms” 10/00pm onwards.

Parking within the hotel complex is free, on a first come first served basis.For those of you staying the
night, please liaise with the hotel for check in and check out timings. Breakfast is available 8/00am to
11/00am. I look forward to seeing you all there; it should be a very good evening.

2. 23rd December -”The Xmas Hat Rally”.
Diane Harrison and Tristan Goodfellow are organizing this event. The meeting point is Fratelli’s
Restaurant and Bar in Ondara at 1030hrs. Leaving at 1100hrs to drive the route via a coffee stop to
La Piscina Restaurant in Parcent. The cost of the rally is 20 euros per person to be paid in cash on
the day. There is no need to order your menu choice in advance, unless you have special dietary
needs. Diane is away until 12th December, so I am taking names and will be at the Ace Cafe on the
9th, if you wish to book in there. If there are any other questions please email me.
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3. AGM 2019 - The Convening Order was issued on 2nd December and lays out the timetable and
procedures for the AGM. If you have not received your copy, together with a copy of the 2018 AGM
Minutes, please contact me asp. The menu will be circulated after Xmas and will cost 20 euros per
person.

4. Membership Renewal - Your membership for 2018 expires on 31st December. As agreed at last
years AGM, the renewal cost is 25 euros for 2019. This can be paid to me at the Ace Cafe on 9th
December or to the bank, with a reference.
Renewals must be completed by 1030hrs on Sunday 27th January 2019. Your membership must be
paid by the AGM if you wish to attend the meeting.
*** Renewals after 27th January will be treated as “new applications” and will be subject to a 25 euros
joining fee and 25 euros for 2019 ***
The 2019 membership cards are being printed now, and will be plastic credit card size. They will be
available for issue shortly.

5. Club Regalia - David Wilson has received the initial batch of Gilets that have been pre- ordered.
They will be available at the Ace Cafe on 9th December, so if you have ordered one please contact
David (679363118) to arrange payment and collection. If you have placed an order and cannot be at
the Ace Cafe please let David know.

6. Contact Details/Email - If you have changed any of your contact details please let me have your
up to date information asp.

I hope this has been a useful update.
Have a very Happy Christmas

Regards - David Moran
Secretary MACCC
(620173044)


